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CHANDLER POND – CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
08/05/2024 
 
Thank you for your interest in the Chandler Pond Improvement Project. 
 

 
  
GENERAL INFORMATION: 

• The Phase 1 work focuses on the pond shoreline along Lake Shore Road. This area was 
prioritized because of the steep slopes, making it vulnerable to erosion. In addition, 
there are areas throughout the park where we are addressing invasive vegetation. 

• The majority of the work is anticipated to be complete in late September. The 
monitoring and treatment of Japanese Knotweed throughout the park will continue for 
the next couple years. 

 
CONSTRUCTION UPDATES: 

• The contractor, SumCo Eco-consulting, has completed site preparation and vegetation 
clearing.  The new planting will be installed in September when the temperatures are 
cooler. There will be only minor work happening on site until that time. 

• Once the planting goes in, there will be protection fencing in place to allow the 
establishment of the plants. This fencing will be in place for up to 2-3 years. 
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OTHER ITEMS: 

• We appreciate the community’s help caring for parks! Please use 311 to report repairs 
needed or to document non-emergency issues relating to park use, and 911 for 
emergency situations relating to public safety.   

 
PROJECT WEBSITE:  www.boston.gov/chandler-pond 
 
Please reach out with any additional questions: amy.linne@boston.gov or 617-961-3045 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Erosion control matting being installed 

Preparing the existing soil to receive new topsoil and turf seed 

https://www.cityofboston.gov/311/
http://www.boston.gov/chandler-pond
mailto:amy.linne@boston.gov
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